eNewsletter: Friday 24th January 2020

Notices to Parents and Guardians

University Fair, Friday 14th February 2020, 1.00pm - 4.00pm, in the Alington Hall

We look forward to welcoming over 50 universities to the fourth annual Shrewsbury School University Fair on Friday 14th February. All pupils
and their families are welcome to attend, though it is targeted mainly at parents and pupils in the Fifth and Sixth Forms.

The Fair will take place in the Alington Hall, where representatives from universities the length and breadth of the country, as well as some
internationally, will be on hand to answer any questions and offer an insight into the courses and life at their various institutions. In
addition, there will be five presentations in Quod (on a first come, first served basis) on topics including student finance, personal statements

and degree apprenticeships.

Whilst this event is free and there is no need to book, it would help with planning if you could email
Monday 10th February 2020 if you wish to attend.

Further details can be found under 'Forthcoming Events' below.
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by

Prep School Musical
Theatre Workshop

Friday 24 January 2020

Children from local prep
schools had the excitement
of being among the first
people to enjoy a taste of
Shrewsbury School's next
musical in production, 'The
Great Gatsby'

Football returning to its
roots in Shrewsbury...

Friday 24 January 2020

With the excitement of
Shrewsbury Town

playing Liverpool at home
in the FA Cup this weekend
and our own 1st Xl playing
in the Semi-Finals of the
ISFA Cup early next month,
we also celebrate with
pride the&nb...

Forthcoming Events

Futures & Higher
Education Bulletin

Thursday 23 January 2020

The latest in the fortnightly
Bulletins from the Futures
Department, full of useful
information, reminders.
resources and weblinks for
Fifth and Sixth Formers
and their parents.

German Faculty Study
Visit to Berlin

Tuesday 14 January 2020

On 11th December, at the
end of the busy
Michaelmas term, a group
of ten Fifth Form German
linguists accompanied by
Herr Peach and Frau
Davies set off for an action-
packed trip to Berlin to
improve thei...

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website

Mo Events added to the Newsletter.




